Computer Lab for Experimental Research
FAQ

1. How long do the studies last?
The average study lasts between 1 and 2 hours. The hours for the study are listed on the Current Studies page. Although many studies finish early, you should always be prepared to stay the whole time.

2. Why don't I get an "early arrival fee" at every study?
Researchers choose whether or not to give an early arrival fee. If there is not an early arrival fee listed in the study details, then don't expect to receive one. Keep in mind that you must arrive before the study start time to receive any payment.

3. Something has come up and I cannot make a study. How do I withdraw?
Simply log onto the Current Studies page and enter the date and time of the study to withdraw from it. If you withdraw early enough, then you will free up your spot for someone else. As a general rule, try not to withdraw less than 24 hours in advance unless it is an emergency. Withdrawing at the last minute allows little time for someone else to take your spot.

4. Something came up and I couldn't make a study, but I never cancelled. What do I do?
We realize that emergencies will come up. It would be helpful to send an email to the CLER administrator. But please note: If you repeatedly sign up and then fail to attend, you may lose your eligibility to participate.

5. Can I still participate if I forgot to sign up?
No, because there is no way for the researcher to check your eligibility status. You will not be paid if you are not on the researcher's list.

6. How can I get free parking?
If you confirm your participation for a study by 3:00 P.M. on the business day before the study, you are eligible for free parking (space available, which it almost always is) in the Harvard Business School parking lot. Give your name to the parking attendant and let him or her know that you are attending a CLER research experiment. If a problem arises, save your receipt and you can be reimbursed. You can usually enter the HBS parking lot from either Western Ave or N. Harvard St. (but due to construction, the N. Harvard entrance has recently been closed).

